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Letter to the Editor: 
In their mission to inform the public, newspapers should also educate taxpayers about the budget debate on Capitol Hill.  The question now is not which programs to cut, but how much.   This is the wrong approach, especially for programs like Community Health Centers.   Many working families are turning to health centers for health care during the economic downturn.  It makes sense to invest a program that can be counted on to save money and keep people healthy.   When we cut programs like these all of us pay a price,  whether it is through higher health care costs, long lines at hospital waiting rooms, or even  increased public risk to the spread of dangerous communicable diseases.  
With National Health Center Week approaching, (August 7-13th), I invite my representatives in Congress to visit a health center in their district, and learn how this national network is a lifeline to so many people and communities.
